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Atchison Co Treasurer’s Office to Change Hours
(KAIR) -- The Atchison County Treasurer’s office will soon be closing a half hour earlier to the
public.

Treasurer Sheila Bilderback met with County Commissioners Monday to inform them of the change
of hours.

Effective November 13th through at least the end of the year, the hours of operation will be from
8:30 to 4:30.

County Commissioner Jeff Schuele says they were ok with the change after a little hesitation.
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Bilderback says the schedule change has many reasons.

(Audio Continues) RT: :29

She further adds that when property tax statements get sent out Friday, the demand of the office will
increase.
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Bilderback adds that the office is open over the lunch hour and citizens can go online to renew motor
vehicle tags.
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